HMS BULWARK ALBION & CENTAUR ASSOCIATION MINUTES OF
2022 AGM AT THE RED LEA HOTEL SCARBOROUGH —14/05/22 AT
1030 HOURS

Present: Jerry Stanford-President
Jim Ure- Chairman
Steve Foster-Vice-Chairman
Tiny Ashton-Treasurer
Harry Roddis -Membership Secretary
Dave Pinder-Committee Member
38 members in attendance. Meeting opened at 1030 hours.
Chairman welcomed the committee, members & guests.
The association standard was marched in by Neil Pearson.
The secretary read out the
names of members who had CTB since our last AGM. These were:
Peter Revell(1558)-Percy Bailey(1849)Frank Ellam(1335)-Frank
Edmonstone(1252)-Peter Comer(2522)-Major Stuart Syrad(1971)-
Joyce Bolton-Lt. Col. David Storrie RM-Harold Buckley(2096)-
Richard Palmer(2592)-Keith Newey(1333)-Peter “Jack” Benny.
Tug Wilson piped a minute silence in memory of these personnel.
Mike Noonan 204 Molly Noonan 1836
Bob Preece 2142 Peter Francis 2150 Jan Waite 2623 Brian Walden
803 Alan Yeomans(1836) Dr Martin Berger 2452 Mike Patten-Hall
2157Alan Collinge 2220 Charles Farthing 2141 Bob Styants 1533
Bill Sheppard 2172 Stan Stacey 2152 John Sharp 1247 Peter Pike
2620 John Twigg 1062 M Dunnington 692 David Cowan 2629
Norman Bugg 2426 Brian Taylor 1433 Jennie Taylor 2656
Denis Askham 1748 Carole Askham 2641Alan Key 2251
True record. Proposed by T.Griffin (2135)
& seconded by N.Pearson (1483). There are no matters arising.
Chairman: Jim proposed a donation to the Ukraine
cause. £100 agreed for the Red Cross in Ukraine. A reminder of the
Remembrance Sunday March in November.
Membership Sec. (for Secretary): Scarborough is our 8" different
venue outside the Pompey area for our annual get together. Our
Plaque at the Arboretum has been refurbished. Gutted to miss this
event.




Treasurer: Tiny said his report was in the R08. Subs. were still £10
per annum. Rum, wine & Sunday trip paid for. Finances are healthy,
£20K in kitty.
Membership Secretary: Harry said Navy News, RNA, BRC etc.
have been contacted advertising for new members. Website is very
significant. Currently 341 members, 11associate members, 2 life
members & 6 honorary members. Last AGM total was 322 members.
Secretary: No nominations received. Denis is re-
elected as Secretary. Proposed by D. Pinder (927), seconded by Tug
Wilson (2582).
Standard Bearer: No nominations received. Neil is re-elected.
Proposed by T. Griffin (2135), seconded by M. Loughlin (2648).
Area Reps.: All Reps. are re-elected. Peter Pike has volunteered as
the Devon Rep.

We are booked at the Royal Beach Hotel,
Southsea in May. Queens Hotel, Southsea is an alternative if required.
All were in favour.

Tiny mentioned our annual charitable contribution. £250
to donate to Pembroke House, Chatham RNBT.
*Harry said raffle tickets were on sale to one & all.

Jerry was very upbeat about all aspects of
the association. He thanked the committee & members for their
efforts. He enjoyed the trip to Scarborough in his TR6. Looking
forward to Pompey next May.

Jim thanked everyone present & closed the
meeting at 1205 hours.



